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  Kent and Marcia Seeker, homeowners at 4221 Lumley Rd. in Madison, 

would like to go on record as being strongly opposed to any new liquor 

establishments in the area; particularly the proposed liquor store in the 

former DreamBikes location on Verona Road.   We live just a block from 

Zimmer's liquor store on the west Beltline frontage road and see--and hear--

a steady stream of the city's criminal element there.  We believe that the 

proposed liquor store would likely attract the same clientele, just as the 

former Sentry liquor store did on what is now Atticus Way.    We must 

respectfully ask the ALRC to deny the liquor store proposal for 4611 Verona 

Road. 

  

                                                           Sincerely, 

                                                               Kent and Marcia Seeker 

 


